Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
School Districts
Port St. Joe Elementary School Addition and Renovations, Port S. Joe High School Renovations

Section 1 – Request for Qualifications

Request for Qualifications

Pursuant to Sections 1013.45(1)(c), 255.103 and 287.055, Florida Statutes, the State of Florida’s Consultants’ Competitive Negotiations Act, and the State Requirements for Educational Facilities 1999, the School Board of Gulf County will consider the contracting with a Construction Manager to provide professional services for:

Port St. Joe Elementary School Addition and Renovations

Port St. Joe High School Renovations

The scope of work will include pre-construction and construction services for the project.

Business entities interested in providing Construction Management at Risk services to the Gulf County School Board are hereby notified that eight (8) copies of qualification statements for providing the required services must be delivered by 2:00 p.m. (Local Time), April 6, 2012, at the reception desk of the Gulf County School Board.

In order to receive notice of supplemental information, responses, addenda, or clarification(s) regarding the RFQ, firms must register via email: glayfield@gulf.k12.fl.us or via Facsimile letter: (850)229-8371. Only firms formally registered per above will be notified.

A pre-submittal meeting will be held to review the requirements of the Qualification Statement at 1:00 p.m. (Local Time), Gulf County School Board Meeting Room, March 30, 2012.
